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Dear Mr. Young,
Please see the attached letter of support for Rules Committee agenda item 250681.
If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you, Sandy Tong
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Dear Supervisors Mandelman, Walton and Sherrill, 

I respectfully request your support to amend the Administrative Code to allow donations through payroll deductions for the San Francisco Firefighter and EMS Behavioral Health Foundation (SFFEBHF), Item 250681 on the Rules Committee Agenda for Monday. 

As the recently retired Interim SFFD Fire Chief, and a long-time paramedic, I have seen first-hand how the work of first responders can take a toll on our physical and mental health. The road to recovery can be long, and the SFFEBHF provides a safety net for those in need of financial assistance outside of insurance coverage, including temporary housing, travel, and treatment expenses.

The SFFEBHF was founded, and is administered, by current and retired firefighters and EMS members who understand the needs and best ways to support their sisters and brothers. I am confident that when members are provided the opportunity to support the important work of the Foundation, that they will donate generously and regularly.

Adding the SFFEBHF to the list of organizations eligible for donations through payroll deductions would greatly increase the ease for members to do so. 

I am extremely grateful to President Mandelman for hie sponsor of this code change.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this request. If I can provide any other information, please let me know. 

Gratefully, 

Sandy Tong




